
Our school is participating in a fundraiser with 
Art to Remember. This program benefits our art 
department and you will have the opportunity to 
purchase keepsake items customized with your 

child’s artwork. The products make great gifts for 
friends and family members! 

Art Fundraiser 
Coming Soon!

Order online at ArtToRemember.com



The deadline to order keepsake items customized 
with your child’s artwork is quickly approaching. Go 
to ArtToRemember.com and search for your child’s 
name, enter their online order code, or upload art 
to shop.

ORDERS DUE SOON

It’s a great program that benefits our Art Department!


